

Mentor Program

A child needs you as a friend!

Elm Street Elementary School is looking for adults who are interested in mentoring a student. Mentors generally meet once a week with their mentee and have lunch with their student or work on academics. Spending time with a child one-on-one can make a huge difference in his/her life. For example, you can read them a book, have them read to you, help with math, have lunch with them, or just be there to listen. A mentor is asked to visit a child 30 minutes per week in the school setting. We ask mentors to make a commitment for a minimum of one school year.

There are several trainings offered at CEC in Newnan; however, you only have to attend one training session. Mentor sessions at CEC are September 23, October 20, November 4, and December 9. After you complete training, mentors must have their fingerprints taken and have a criminal background check. Once that is finished, mentors will be matched with a student!

If you are interested in becoming a mentor, please attend one of the training sessions. If you have any questions, you can contact me:

By email at: ashley.pope@cowetaschools.net or

By school phone: 770-254-2865

Thank You,

Ashley Pope

School Counselor